
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               25th November 2022 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Kindness’ 

 
‘Love and kindness are never wasted, they 

always make a difference’ 
 

OWN CLOTHES DAY 
 
On Friday 2nd December  the  children can 
wear their own clothes to support the school 
by bringing in a selection box for the 
‘Christmas Bingo’. 
 

 

RECEPTION TRIP TO LIBRARY 
 
Reception children will be visiting the local 
library next week. The trip is morning only, 
therefore lunchtime arrangements will be as 
usual. We will be walking so please provide 
your child with a coat and sensible shoes. 
Please see the dates below for your child’s 
class: 
 
   28 November     RM 
   29 November     RG 

 

Y1 Workshop 
 

Y1 are learning all about WW1 in History.   As 
part of their learning the children will be 
taking part in a workshop called ‘Poetry and 
Poppies’ which will be delivered by  ‘West End 
in Schools’ on Wednesday 30th November.  
This is a World War One workshop that will 
bring learning to life through poetry and 
drama.  
 

Poppies Class Assembly 
 

Parents are invited to Poppies (1K) Class 
Assembly on Thursday 1st December at 
9:00am in the Infant Hall. 
 

 

Christmas Dinner 
 

On Thursday 1st  December, the children 
can enjoy a special Christmas dinner 
prepared by our fantastic kitchen staff: 
 

Roast Turkey 
Quorn Fillet 

Pigs in Blankets 
Roast Potatoes 

Stuffing 
Yorkshire Pudding 

Gravy 
Sliced Carrots 

Broccoli 
Button Sprouts 

 
Christmas Cup Cake 

Juice 
 

Christmas Cracker 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 
 

28  Nov      RM Library Trip 
29  Nov      RG Library Trip 
30  Nov      Y1 Poppy and Poetry Workshop 
1    Dec       Christmas Dinner 
1   Dec        Poppies (1k) Class Assembly 9.00am 
2   Dec        RG Biscuit Day 
2   Dec        Own Clothes Day  
                   (bring a selection box) 
6   Dec        Nursery Sing-a-long 
                   NAM           9:15 
                   NPM          12:30 
7   Dec        Reception Sing-a-long 
                   RM              9:15 
                   RG             10:30 
8   Dec        Christmas Bingo 3:00pm Junior Hall 
8   Dec        Y2 to Bethel Church 
14 Dec        KS1 Christmas Performance 
                   9:30   Junior Hall 
20 Dec        Party Day 
20 Dec        Break up for Christmas 1:15pm 
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ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)       89% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   92%     
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   96% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)    96% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    100% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   95% 
 
3 classes in green this week – 
Well done to Poppies and Tulips 
and a big well done to Snowdrops 
with a fantastic 100% attendance 
this week!  

Overall Attendance 
95% 

Dojos are given to every 
child in school before 

registers close. 
 

    School begins at 8.50am 
 

Parking  
 
Polite notice - unfortunately there are a 
number of parents parking on the zigzag 
lines outside school. This is illegal parking 
but above all please think about the 
safety of our children. Can we also kindly 
ask you not to park across the entrance 
gates as this obstructs vehicle access. 
Thank you for your continued co-
operation. 

 

Maths Meeting 
 

Thank you to everyone who attended the Maths 
Meeting with Mrs White – we hope you found the 
information helpful in supporting your child at 
home with maths. 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 
 

Clubs for Y2 have now finished for this term. 
Letters for new clubs will be sent out to Y1 
children when we return after the Christmas 
holidays.                

Reminder 
 
Just a gentle reminder – we do not allow 
smoking or vaping on the school premises. 
Thank you. 


